
                          April 10, 2017 

2017 – 65                         File:  ATV-18 

 

 
 

ATLANTIC AVIATION-PNE 

Call for Contract Proposals 
 

 

The IAM/ATV-PNE Agreement  will expire June 15, 2017.   Accordingly, a call for contract 

proposals is now being made.   All proposals are to be submitted on a contract proposal form 

and received in the District office no later than May 16, 2017.  When submitting more than 

one proposal, please use separate forms. 

 

Each submission must contain the following information: 
 

•             Identify the article, paragraph and page number to be amended 

•             Proposed contract language change or modification 

•             Example of problem or reason for change 

•             Your name, Local Lodge/Station and employee and/or and IAM Book number 

 

Contract proposal forms can be obtained, completed and then returned to your Shop Steward 

or mailed to Air Transport District 142, 400 NE 32nd Street,  Kansas City, Missouri 64116.    

 

With best wishes, I remain  
 

Fraternally,  
      

     Jerry Lemke          

      

     Jerry Lemke 
          GENERAL CHAIR 

DS/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

        DL 142 E-Board 

opeiu #277 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 
 


